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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
September 4, 1973

*1 Re: No. 96—Firearms

Sidney B. Jones, Jr., Esquire
Corporation Counsel

P. O. Drawer D

Summerville, South Carolina 29483

Dear Mr. Jones:
Our research does not disclose the existence of any statute prescribing a standard for bullets used by law enforcement authorities.

Neither do we find any statute which proscribes certain types of bullets.

With kindest personal regards.
Sincerely,

C. Tolbert Goolsby, Jr.
Deputy Attorney General
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